
DMO SCREEN ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
BUDGET 2011 ON 23 MARCH: NO CHANGES TO THE GILT OPERATION 
CALENDAR FOR MARCH 2011  
 
Following the announcement today by the Chancellor of the Exchequer that 
Budget 2011 will be held on Wednesday 23 March 2011, the DMO is today 
confirming that there will be no changes to the DMO gilt operation calendar 
arising from this announcement.  
 
The last scheduled auction in the 2010-11 calendar is a conventional gilt 
auction on Thursday 17 March 2011. 
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